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Montessori Pre-School, Private Elementary School, & Private High School,     Three Distinct Programs  -  One Unique School 

March 30 -  April 2 

Easter Holidays 
 

April 21 

Open House 
(11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.) 
 
 

Dates to Remember 

Thank you to everyone who has already re-registered for the 2018-2019 school 

year and those who have already registered for our fabulous Summer Fun Camp 

program.  

 

If you have any questions or did not receive a Re-Registration or Summer Fun 

Camp package, please stop by the Office and we will gladly assist you. Payment 
can be made by VISA, MasterCard or Debit card, as well as by cheque.  
 

 

Open House 

 

TCPS will be having an Open House at all 3 Campuses on Saturday, April 21st. 

This is a great opportunity to invite your friends and family to visit the school 

and see first hand the students’ work from pre-school through to high school. 

We look forward to seeing you at our Open House! 

Earth Hour was observed in each Campus on 

Friday, March 23rd. It was a success and the 

students enjoyed the experience of having the 

classroom lights turned off. Students were 

made aware of the importance of conserving 

energy and saving the environment.  

 

 

We will observe Earth Day on April 20th and 

will continue to talk about what each of us can do 

to help save the planet, and the different ways each of us can help to conserve 

energy. 

Earth Hour and Earth Day 

 

Keep updated with the latest TCPS news and events!  Help us grow our presence; like us on Facebook, “Town Centre Private 

Schools”, and follow us on Twitter, “tcmps@tcmps”.  
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International Day Celebrations 
 

To celebrate the cultural diversity within our school community, on Thursday, March 8th the students 

attended school dressed in clothing representing their ethnic background. They also brought in tradi-

tional food which was shared with their classmates and teachers. It was a fun event, enjoyed by all! 

Readers’ Choice Awards 

Chick Hatching Program 
 

On Tuesday, April 10th, our Chick Hatching Program will commence at 

the Amarillo Campus. The chicks require an incubation period of 21 

days before hatching and are expected to hatch around on May 1st. The 

incubator will be on display in the Amarillo Office.  Please stop by the 

Office to see the chicks’ progress. 

Students and staff of Town Centre Private Schools are very proud of their 

school and achievements. The readers of the Markham Economist and Sun 

have voted TCPS the “Best Day Care Centre 2017”. 
 

On behalf of Town Centre Private Schools, we wish to thank all the TCPS 

families who took the time to vote in the 2017 Reader’s Choice Awards held 

by the Markham Economist and Sun newspaper. 


